
 
From: Fina, Joe [mailto:GFina@SNOPUD.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 3:40 PM 
To: Initiative Comments <InitiativeComments@caiso.com> 
Cc: Martinsen, John <JDMartinsen@SNOPUD.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comments to RC - Snohomish 
 

Good afternoon, 

 

Public Utility District No. 1 of Snohomish County (“Snohomish”) submits this e-mail in support 

of the edits and comments concurrently submitted by the Bonneville Power Administration to the 

draft Reliability Coordinator tariff language.   

 

Snohomish appreciates the opportunity to comment and looks forward to working with CAISO 

and other stakeholders.  

 

- Joe Fina   

 

Giuseppe (Joe) Fina 

Assistant General Counsel 

Snohomish County Public Utility District No. 1 

425-783-8649 

gfina@snopud.com 

 
This message and any attachment(s) are intended for the addressee(s) listed above and may include information 
that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected by law from disclosure. Review, dissemination or use of the 
contents of this message by persons other than the addressee(s) is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have 
received this message in error, please notify me by e-mail and delete the message from your system. Thank you. 
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